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Overseas Project-Commercial Project

Main Product: STABILOY- ACWU90

Project Location: Canada

Located on the waterfront of the harbor near the Skydome, the Radisson 
Hotel in Toronto, Canada, is a popular choice for visitors to Toronto.

Toronto Radisson Hotel has grand ballroom, seven magnificent conference halls, two restaurants, 
lounge and outdoor leisure terrace with harbour view. This is the first choice for many tourists to 
hold conferences, banquets and other large gatherings, which could host 250 people. The hotel itself 
has 157 guest rooms and suites, and the joint building under the jurisdiction also has 61 suites of 
one - to three-bedroom, a squash hall, an outdoor swimming pool, sauna, whirlpool, gym and other 
ancillary facilities.

"Our electricity system has worked very well over the years," said Danny Fernandes, director of 
architecture at the Radisson Hotel in Toronto, Canada, who oversees the maintenance of the 
eight-story hotel. "The system has always been able to meet the relevant needs that constantly arise 
in our work." President of Whaler 's Group, Walter Oster says. He has been working as General 
Contractor from 1985 to 1987 to build the prime contractor offices. He mentioned that STABILOY ® 
provides an affordable choice with excellent product performance. Walter Ostersenli is also the 
President of OSTA Inc., in charge of the areas under joint jurisdiction. Meanwhile, he also manages 
the popular Pier 4 Storehouse Restaurant and Whaler's Wharf Seafood Restaurant. Containing 1,100 
seats, the two restaurants use the same power system that connects the Radisson Hotel in Toronto, 
Canada, and the complex. "During the hotel construction, we used a lot of STABILOY ® cable. For a 
long time, we are very satisfied by its reliable performance."Mr. Oster said. In 1986, during the device 
installing phase, lots of STABILOY ® cables were used.  Each complex is serviced by a four-kiloam-
pere three-phase 208/120 volt switchboard. STABILOY ® ACWU90 cables, with specification ranging 
from 350 to 750 kcmi, were adopted as vertical cable to send power to all the residential floors. 
STABILOY ®RW90 cables are designated product for  pipe laying in # 3AWG and larger projects.


